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U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

 
TELEPHONE CONVERSATION RECORD 

Date:   
 
11/26/2012 

 
Mail Control 
or  Report No(s). 

 
579153 

 
License No(s). 06-28459-01 

 
Docket No(s). 03031415 

 
Name of Licensee: 
 

Cardiology Associates of New Haven, P.C. 

 
Name of Participant(s): 
 

Robin Elliott, Health Physicist, USNRC 
John Colebaugh, Practice Administrator, Cardiology Associates of New Haven, P.C.  

 
Telephone No. 
 

 
(203) 789-2272 

 
Subject: 
(NOTE:  This will be used as the  
 Documents Title in ADAMS) 

 
Clarification of Address 

  
I called John Colebaugh to clarify the licensee’s address on Devine Street because they submitted two documents: 
one on October 30, 2012 and one on November 20, 2012 with letterhead indicating their address was 1 Devine 
Street.  However, their license amendment request was for 2 Devine Street and all previous documentation 
indicated that the location was for 2 Devine Street.  Mr. Colebaugh stated that these two communications were 
made by the secretary creating a letterhead because their stationery was not yet available.  She made a 
typographical error in the street address that was not caught before it went out.  He stated that the correct address 
is 2 Devine Street.   
 
Action Required:  Disregard the address in the letterhead of communications received dated October 30, 2012 and 
November 20, 2012. 
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